
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO:  
 
FROM: Service Centre Manager 
 
REFERENCE: E855 
 
DATE: 1 February 2005  
 
SUBJECT: February 2005 Report 
 
 

 
 
ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 
Tourism Subsidy Scheme 
 
Attached for information and discussion by the board, is a copy of the 
Tourism Subsidy Scheme report put to the 20 January 2005 
Engineering Services meeting. At that meeting, part (b) of the 
recommendation was “b) staff determine other potential areas where 
this subsidy could be applicable and make the appropriate application.” 
 
RAPID Numbering – Road Name Changes 
 
For the information of the board, the Engineering Services Committee of 
20 January 2005 discussed a report on Rapid Numbering and approval 
was given to proceed with a public consultation process to delete road 
names on unformed roads in Golden Bay and for two sections of SH 60 
to be given local names.  This is in line with the recommendation to 
Council by the board.  
 
 

COMMUNITY BOARD 
 
Community Board Delegations 
 
In response to a couple of queries from board members regarding the date 
the “Working Party” will be meeting to discuss and investigate ways to 
enhance responsibilities of the two boards, at this stage I am waiting for 
confirmation of the meeting date.  I will follow this up with the Chief Executive 
and I hope to be able to give a reply at this meeting.  
 
 
Darla Blake 


